
Disabled American Veterans
Naomi Chapter 15 — Philadelphia, PA

March/April 2011
 Hospital Party Scheduled
Naomi Chapter 15 will sponsor a party for hospitalized veterans at the Philadelphia 
VA Medical Center on March 24. The party will begin at 7:00 p.m. in the 3rd floor 
multipurpose room. Refreshments will be served while patients take their chances 
playing bingo using the system donated by all  (including Naomi) Philadelphia County 
DAV chapters.  Come out and join us  —  show you care!

Care  — Volunteer

Commander
	 •	 Samuel Blow Jr.
	 •	 (215) 782-1674
Senior Vice Commander
	 •	 Leonard M. Johnson
Junior Vice Commander
	 •	 Steven D. Lacey
Adjutant/Treasurer
	 •	 Harding Byrd
	 •	 (267) 292-2082
Chaplain
	 •	 James K. Chappelle

    •	 (215) 387-5785	
Judge Advocate
	 •	 William R. Montgomery
Sergeant-at-Arms
	 •	 Donald O. Daniels
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New Member Welcome

   

March 
Meeting

March 28, 2011

Sickness and Distress
Regretfully we render our last salute to fallen comrades, John J. Bland, Robert E. 
Freedman, Davis A Gil, Louis Heebner, Richard S. Lebue, William P. Miller, Jewel 
C. Patterson, James G. Ryan, Hubert Scott, Joseph W. Socha, Gerald Solomon and 
George Thomas.. All were resourceful dedicated warriors who served family, friends, 
and country well. We send get well wishes to those under the weather including Syl-
vester Peoples, Joseph Roselli, Johnnie L. Barker, James Waddell, Donald Daniels, 
Gregory Cason, Zenola Blanding and Herbert Jackson. Anyone having knowledge of 
the sickness, distress or death of any of our members is requested to notify Chaplain 
Chappelle, (215) 387-5785. 

A hearty welcome to twenty-one (21) new members of DAV and/or Naomi Chapter 
15.  Joining our ranks since the last  issue of the Newsletter were Comrades James D. 

Body, Rufus Briggs, Robert D Buckley, James J. Cannon, Jonathan K. 
Clarke, Talmadge G. Conway, Calvin V. Edwards, Bradley Fulcher, Everett 
A. Goodwin, Theodore Hall, Matthew J. Herbert, Michael E. Morrison, 
Louis M. Perez, Denise W. Randall, Jorge Rodriguez, Willie E. Smart, 

Tom A Stack, Enrico Tini and Sean J. Townsend. Randolph L. Brooks and William L 
Scott transfered in from other chapters. -- Welcome -  Come out and get involved. 

Sr. Vice Commander George W. Bailey and Spouse Renee

D.C. Bus Trip On Schedule
On March 1, 2011 Naomi Chapter 15 will sponsored a bus trip to our nation's capitol. 
The trip was scheduled to allow our membership, and a number of our friends, to 
support our National Commander during his testimony before a joint congressional 
committee on veterans affairs. 

NEWSLETTER

Newsletter Fund Support Appreciated
Member support of Naomi's Newsletter Fund is appreciated. We acknowledge recent 
contributions from Jim Hannon, John E. Joniec, Michael J. Hughes, Odessa Thrower, 
Raymond Kent, Earl Rose, Earl E. Ehly, Charles J. Sanford, Sr., Andrew W. Potts, 
Leon Redeross and Joseph Roselli. We also acknowledge and appreciate contributions 
given anonymously at chapter meetings.

Daylight Saving Time Starts March 13, 2011
'Spring Forward    --------    Fall Back


